NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE
TRABUCO CANYON WATER DISTRICT TO
RECEIVE PUBLIC COMMENTS REGARDING
ITS 2015 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Water Code Section 10642, that the Trabuco Canyon
Water District invites the community to attend a public hearing regarding the adoption of its
2015 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP).

Beginning June 1, 2016, the Draft UWMP will be available for public inspection at the District
Administrative Facility during the normal business hours of 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. It will also be
available on the District website, www.tcwd.ca.gov. The draft UWMP will be discussed and
public comments will be received at the following time and place.

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 15, 2016
At 7:00 PM
(or as soon thereafter as the Agenda permits)
Trabuco Canyon Water District
32003 Dove Canyon Drive
Trabuco Canyon, California 92679

Attendance is open to the general public. For more information, or if you would like assistance
in presenting your comments to the Board at the public hearing, please contact the District’s
Engineer, Ms. Lorrie Lausten, at (949) 858-0277.
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By: Michael Perea
District Secretary




